
          County Line Ruritan Club, Inc.

 

James Mills - President 2018  Board of  Directors Keith Johnston  – Vice President 

Jim Bale  – Director Mark White  - Treasurer Vicky Mills  – Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The bearer of this Letter has come representing either the County Line Ruritan Club, Inc. or 

California Park, to solicit for the Park, a Team or a Community Project. 

 

The County Line Ruritan Club, Inc. is a Non-Profit 501 (c) (3) as recognized by the Internal 

Revenue Service. We are a Community Service organization, established December 11, 2002 

and are a Member of Ruritan National, the Nation’s leading Community Service Organization.   

 

As Ruritans, we believe in the motto of “Fellowship, Goodwill and Community Service. As a 

Ruritan Club, we work to improve the community in which we live, with our signature program 

being to offer youth sports at California Park. Our Programs include Baseball, Softball, Soccer, 

Track, Football and Cheerleading. 
 

Any monetary donations should be by check, payable to County Line Ruritan Club or CLRC for 

short, with a note in the memo section indicating for whom such funds are for. Once received, a 

receipt will be mailed to you acknowledging your donation, which will have our FIN and will be for 

your records. Any donations made are 100% Tax deductable in accordance with the IRS 501 (c) (3) 

Tax Code. 

 

Should you have any questions about the bearer of this Letter, our Programs or anything else, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me personally by phone at (770) 337-0413 or by e-mail at 

mltwhite1@gmail.com  

 

With sincere thanks, 

Mark L. White, 

Park Director - California Park 
2018 Treasurer - County Line Ruritan Club, Inc. 
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